

Sent: 07/10/2021 20:21:34

Attachments: smime.p7s

Jim thanks. Fatima and I will discuss today or Monday and get back to you with an outline proposal.

Best wishes

Paul

Sent from my iPhone

On 14 Mar 2019, at 22:51, Nolan, James <[REDACTED]@bp.com> wrote:

Paul, we are less than a month out from your trip to DC. What can we help you with in terms of firming up your schedule? A few questions with that in mind:

- Do you have a date/time/location for the OGCI natural sinks meeting?
- What time is the CLPC meeting on the 12th? Will you have time that day for other meetings?
- Have you firmed anything up with UCS for the 8th-10th?
- It seems like TNC and CI your top priorities. Is that right? I would suggest we put CLC towards the top of the list because they will roll out their full framework in June and we need to gear up to be ready.
- Would you like us to fill in the calendar? We have good contacts with all of the organizations on your list with the exception of UCS.

Of course we will create an opportunity for you to spend time with the LT and with Susan Dio (if she is in town). How would you like to proceed?

From: Jefferiss, Paul H.

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 6:36 AM

To: Stout, Robert <[REDACTED]@bp.com>

Cc: Nolan, James <[REDACTED]@bp.com>; Keller, Heidi <[REDACTED]@bp.com>; Williams, Fatima <[REDACTED]@uk.bp.com>

Subject: RE: Quick Question re: NCS/Silva for meetings with Susan tomorrow

Bob,

Yes my schedule has got a bit out of control recently. Currently my US plans are as follows. It would be great to fit in a meeting with Susan in the week I'm in DC, which will be April 8-12. John M had also asked for a catch up if he's around.

- Arrive NYC March 28 for SRI meeting March 29
- Train to Boston evening March 29 for Tufts March 30
- Return to UK April 1 – because I have a speaking engagement at Cambridge on April 2 and we have PAWG on April 4.
- Return to US, to DC on April 7, staying until April 17 or 18. In that period I plan to:
 - Attend parts of IPIECA week in DC, April 8-11.
 - Attend OGCI natural sinks meeting, sometime that week
 - Give a talk at C2Es, April 11, morning
 - Probably meet CLC – to discuss offsets etc.
 - Meet with the following NGOs that week:
 - CI

- TNC
- UCS
- EDF
- WRI
- Attend CLPC meeting on Friday 12 April
- April 13 travel to Princeton for Socolow event on April 14.
- April 15-17 CMI
- Return either April 17 or 18

Redacted - First Amendment

On CI likewise the plan remains to allocate \$500k this year for NCS but no bandwidth to make progress because we have both been focused on progressing the \$150m GCF project. This became challenged when we opposed carbon fee in Wa., and GCF requested we take a share of the risk, which IST has been reluctant to do. I will forward an email I sent recently to CI trying to explain why we are reluctant to take this risk.

I would like to progress discussions with both organisations while I am in DC.

Hope that's helpful.

Paul

From: Stout, Robert

Sent: 26 February 2019 22:38

To: Jefferiss, Paul H. <[REDACTED]@uk.bp.com>

Cc: Nolan, James <[REDACTED]@bp.com>; Keller, Heidi <[REDACTED]@bp.com>

Subject: Quick Question re: NCS/Silva for meetings with Susan tomorrow

Importance: High

Hi Paul. Susan is in DC tomorrow and we are preparing for Qs she may have about climate. We may want to set a time when you are over in DC for you to meet and brief her in depth on various matters being worked at the Group level including the above. (On that, can you remind me when you will be here?) We will suggest that to her tomorrow.

It has been awhile since we discussed this and I wondered if you could fill us in on where things stand with TNC or others in this space. Don't need a lot – just high level is fine.

Thanks a lot,

Bob Stout

Robert L. Stout, Jr.

Vice President & Head of Regulatory Advocacy & Policy

BP America Communications & External Affairs

Office:

Mobile: